

EDUCATION UNDERGRADUATE SOCIETY

Dear Stacey Sleeking,

Your time and effort is appreciated!

Each year the Education Undergraduate Society (EUS) works to coordinate the volunteers who play a major role in the success of the yearly teachers' convention.

The 2018 South Eastern Alberta Teachers Convention, due in part to your involvement, was one of the most successfully executed events we have been a part of to date.

Thank you for volunteering your time to help support the teachers in our community. Your effort helped to ensure they had a positive experience that was of exceptional quality. It is because of our volunteers that the EUS is able to model the level of professional and community involvement we believe to be an integral part of the teaching career.

I am pleased to share with you that the EUS has received a number of wonderful comments about the level of professionalism and quality of support from our volunteers. You have shown your commitment to the profession as a pre-service teacher and your effort is greatly appreciated.

Thank you again for volunteering your time to be a part of the professional development that is essential to our profession.

Sincerely,

Cassandra Leung | President Education Undergraduate Society

Education Undergraduate Society | Medicine Hat College eus@mymhc.ca |